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Potter, Andrew

From: Zeb Navarro 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 12:01 PM
To: Potter, Andrew
Subject: [External] Re: Application for Treasurer-Tax Collector Appointment – Next Steps

Good afternoon Andrew, 

After much consideration, I have decided to withdraw my application for the position of County 
Treasurer/Tax Collector.  

Thank you for all of your help. You and your staff have been true professionals and have provided the 
utmost customer service.  

Kind regards, 
Zeb Navarro 

On Mon, Sep 22, 2025 at 2:23 PM Potter, Andrew <Andrew.Potter@sdcounty.ca.gov> wrote: 

Dear Treasurer-Tax Collector Applicant: 

Thank you for submitting your application to serve the unexpired term of the elected San Diego County Treasurer-
Tax Collector. 

For your awareness, all submitted applications are now publicly available online at: 
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/cob/ttcappointment.html. Please note that your personal contact 
information—including your email address, phone number, and mailing/home address—has been redacted from 
the posted version. 

Attached is a copy of the information I previously provided to you regarding what to expect on Tuesday, 
September 30, 2025. As a reminder, please bring the appropriate documentation required for the I-9 Form. You 
can find a list of acceptable documents here: http://www.uscis.gov/i-9-central/form-i-9-acceptable-documents 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out. I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, September 30, 2025, at 
8:30 a.m. in Room 310 (Board Chamber) at the County Administration Center. 

Regards, 

Andrew 
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Andrew Potter, Executive Officer/Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

Pronouns: he/him/his

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

County of San Diego

1600 Pacific Highway, Room 402, San Diego, CA 92101

O: 619-531-5434 




